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November 25, 2008

Ms. Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
State of New Hampshire
Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit St, Suite 10
Concord, NH 0330 1-2429

Re: Notice of Intent for Electric Aggregator Registration

Dear Ms. Howland,

Please find attached Titan Energy-New England Inc’s notice of intent to provide electric
aggregation services in the State ofNH pursuant to NHPUC 2003.02.

Thank you for your consideration and I can be reached at 603-642-9591 if there are any
follow up questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Jerry Hawkins
Vice President
Titan Energy-New England Inc
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